
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 7:02 AM 
To: Thanh-Nga Nguyen 
Subject: FW: FW: FCC re Choice Broadcasting 
 
Attachments: FCC re Low Power Television Application of Choice Broadcasting.pdf 
  
 

 
From: Robert Kelley [mailto:rkelley@guamtech.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 6:41 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Re: FW: FCC re Choice Broadcasting 

Mr Hashemzadeh, 
 
We have received the attached letters from you regarding LPTV applications BNPDTL-
20090825BZG, BNPDTL-20090825BZI, BNPDTL-20090825BZJ, BNPDTL-
20090825BZL, BNPDTL-20090825BZM, BNPDTL-20090825BZN, BNPDTL-
20090825BZPand BNPDTL-20090825BZW needing amendments to include tower 
registration. 
 
The tower indicated in the application is less then 50 feet from a taller registered tower.  
We were under the assumption the tower registration was not required. 
 
This understanding was confirmed in the email below.  How do you wish for us to 
proceed?  we wish to actively pursue all applications. 
 
 

On Sat, Jan 23, 2010 at 6:35 AM, FCC - WTB Support 
<ARSystem@belo.fcc.gov> wrote: 
The case you submitted via the FCC has been resolved.  The resolution 
details for Case ID HD0000001296724 are below. 
 
If you have any questions contact us at (877) 480-3201. 
 
Thank You! 
 
Summary*         : Filing Instructions - ASR 
Description*     : Filing Instructions - ASR 
Solution Details : Dear Mr. Kelley, 
 
  Please find below the response to the case HD0000001296724 
 
  The shorter tower is still considered 'shielded' by the taller tower since it is 
within 50 feet of the taller tower, so it does not require registration.  If he 



chose to register it anyway, he would NOT be able to use the FAA for the 
taller tower.  He would need to obtain a new FAA study.  The taller tower 
fails TOWAIR by a lot so I'm sure the shorter tower fails too.  In light of 
that, any license applications filed for the shorter tower would need to use 
the 47 C.F.R. 17.14 ASR Exemption attachment type, supplying the 
shielding justification. 
 
  If you have any further questions, feel free to call the ULS Hotline at 877-
480-3201 and choose option 2. 
 
  Thank you, 
  Agent 3839 

 
 
 
--  
Mr. Robert F. Kelley, Jr., RCDD/NTS/OSP/WD " rkelley@guamtech.com" 
Principal Consultant 
MCS, LLC 
(671) 648-4262 (Office) 
(671) 888-4262 (iConnect) 
(671) 688-4262 (Cell) 
472-0400 (Guam Fax) 
(202) 318-2437 
 
This email and attachments may contain privileged and confidential information intended 
only for the recipients.  If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for 
delivery of this message to the intended recipient, please delete this message and do not 
distribute, copy, or retain this message.  If you received this message in error, please 
notify us by telephone or e-mail. 


